
 

Dates for the Diary! 

 
Whole school attendance is currently at 
92.18% We are slowly creeping back up 
and are 0.02% up from the last 
newsletter! 
 

Class Celebrations 

We have enjoyed a wonderful week of Class 
Celebrations. Thank you so much for joining us to 
share the children’s learning. They are all so 
proud of all they have achieved this term. We’ve 
had book looks, Easter egg hunts, taster sessions, 
workshops and shows. There are some photos on 
Twitter.  
 

Rugby Champions! 

We have finished off the term with even more 
sporting success. Seven of our Year 5 and Year 6 
girls represented the school in Torfaen’s Girls’ 
Rugby Festival on Wednesday. They were overall 
champions, winning every match. They scored 41 
tries and only conceded 1! 
 

 

Then on Thursday four of our Year 6 pupils 
represented Pontypool District in the final of the 
DC Thomas Cup. They beat Bridgend 35-15 and 
played superbly. Harri even had Player of the 
Match! 
The future of Welsh rugby is bright!  
 

 
 

Living out our values 

We are very proud of all the children who 
travelled to the Principality Stadium to support 
Pontypool District yesterday. Their behaviour was 
excellent! 
We also had a message from another 
headteacher yesterday praising the six Year 6 
pupils who visited St. Alban’s School this week. 
They were enthusiastic, kind and respectful!  
 

Parking 
 
Traffic Enforcement Officers visited site this 
week. Please do not park on the pavements near 
the nursery gates. This endangers children’s lives 
and is totally unacceptable. Thank you to all the 
parents who are reporting concerns.  
 

  
 

Monday 25th March – Friday 5th 
April 

Easter 
Holidays 
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